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Shelly Stewart

From: Nicholas Young <nicholas.hall.young@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 5:15 PM
To: Gary Roberts
Subject: We support the rezoning 

Dear Gary and others this may concern, 
 
 
We own a home in the townhouse community on 7th and Chestnut. I live at 738 N. Chestnut St. and we are 
unable to make the rezoning meeting tomorrow evening. We are happy and embrace any and all residential and 
all other projects that bring more residents and businesses to downtown and would support the rezoning.  
 
 
As a resident in the Goler Townhomes Community I have my own parking on private property and would not 
be effected by the rezoning of the property. Myself and David Bower approve of the rezoning as it will bring 
more people downtown. 
 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me via email at this address or by phone at 702-469-0028. 
 
 
Best —  
 
 
Nicholas Young & David Bower 
738 N Chestnut Street 
Winston Salem,  NC 27101 
 
 
Sent from Nick's iPhone 


